
Subject: Re: Why each package should reside in its own directory?
Posted by mirek on Mon, 22 Sep 2008 05:45:43 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Novo wrote on Mon, 22 September 2008 00:25
Sorry, it passed a long time since I opened this discussion, so I forgot the details . I meant
var-files. I believe they are assembly-files.

Well, but you need to specify some path in the end... With assemblies, you specify as little as
possible...

Quote:
Basically, everything is fine with the assembly-package-etc structure. I like BLITZ and I'd like to
convert all my projects to TheIDE. It is just not that easy because I have more than fifty of them. I
cannot afford to wait for an hour till they all rebuild. So, I'm spending my time developing parsers
and project-file generators.

I see.

Well, of course not in all cases is source-based conversion desirable or possible. I remember that
we gave-up with SSL - there is simply too many files and configuration in sources...

Mirek
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